
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Attention All Parents of  
English Learner (EL) Students 

 
 

You are invited to this year’s first  
English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) meeting. 

 
 

Thursday, November 8, 2018 at 8:10AM  
in the  

Jefferson Conference Room 
 
 

 
Please RSVP to slatorre@rbusd.org or with the front 

office if you plan to attend. 
 

                                  

JEFFERSON 
ELEMENTARY 

A California Gold Ribbon School 
 

600 Harkness Lane 
Redondo Beach, CA 90278 

310-798-8631 
Redondo Beach Unified School District 
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